
For parents frustrated with waiting in lines, writ-
ing numerous checks and filling out countless

forms for school registration, there is a better way,
and you can find it throughout the schools of Mor-
aga and at Orinda Intermediate School (OIS) as
well as Del Rey Elementary.  “Its better, faster,
cheaper, more efficient, and more environmentally-
friendly,” says OIS Principal Michael Randall.  

The initial idea came from Miramonte High
School.  Like Miramonte, OIS is using LogiForms
for data entry and RevTrak to handle the financial
aspects of the process.  

Going paperless is a significant change.  OIS
had a committee to help transition from paper
weekly and monthly newsletters to email.  “It
seemed like a natural evolution to start to add the
registration process,” reflects Randall.

Imagine 900 students, each with a packet of
30 – 40 pieces of paper.  Much of the paperwork
was redundant, the same information on multiple
forms.  Now its much simpler, all the forms come
up online, already pre-populated with family name,
address, student number.  Parents can fill out the
forms, and pay for yearbooks, lunches, T-shirts and
sports fees all from the comfort of their own homes
on just one website.

“The Orinda community was ripe for this
kind of revolution, almost all families have com-
puters, many families are already familiar with on-
line purchasing.”  He continues, “The changeover
couldn’t have been done without the assistance of
parent volunteers.  Without their help, there’s no
way they could have made the switch.  The District
gave tremendous support, guidance and advice as
far as developing the tools and uploading their in-

formation.”
Without question, the new system is much

more secure.  Secure Sockets Layer software pro-
vides security for the OIS system, encrypting infor-
mation and using firewalls.  The old way, although
supervised by school personnel, had up to a hun-
dred volunteer parents handling student and family
information.  Now individuals have their own user
name and password.  Only about half a dozen
school employees have access to confidential in-
formation.  So far they have had no breaches of se-
curity.

Managing the old way with a paper-based
system was inconvenient.   For example, consider
the number of kids purchasing yearbooks; account-
ing for the checks, making deposits, it used to take
two weeks to sort out.  Now it’s done in minutes,
according to Randall.

Even for families without a computer, OIS
makes available 20 of their laptops for parents to
use the system at school. 

The PTA’s of all the Moraga Schools make
electronic registration happen.  Rheem Elementary
was first, then Camino Pablo, then Los Perales, and
Joaquin Moraga started just this year.

Erin Bydalek, the PTA President of Joaquin
Moraga Intermediate School, said, “this system is
so much faster.  The reason we went online was pri-
marily for our own database needs, especially for
hot lunch.”  It saves countless volunteer hours when
parents can input
their child’s lunch
order, versus manu-
ally having volun-
teers key in each
child’s choices and
keep track of the
money.

Marcia Hol-
brook, the Financial
Secretary of
Camino Pablo (CP)
Elementary School
PTA says by going
to a web-based reg-
istration they were
able to free up
countless volunteer

hours so
t h e y
c o u l d
f u n n e l

that time and energy into the school auction, which
in turn raised thousands of dollars for the school.
At CP each of the 400 students had a 40-page
packet; that works out to 16,000 pieces of paper
each fall.  “We are able to access our information
easier and sooner, track changes and be more
green,” notes Holbrook.  

Jeff Turner, Supervisor of Network Services
with Lafayette School District, when asked why
Lafayette hasn’t gone electronic replied, “because we
don’t have the resources.”  As it stands now, the district
mails out a packet of papers, pre-populated with exist-
ing information.   

“Its great that these parents have the time and
talent, but I’m very concerned about confidentiality,”
says Ben Lang, Director of Technology for the Orinda
Union School District.  In Orinda, NCS Pearson, Inc
handles all student information.  “This year they should
have a software version that is fully integrated, with se-
cure log-in.”  As it stands now, even though OIS has a
web-based system, there is a fair amount of importing
and exporting of data that is awkward.  “Although it’s
not available now, in all likelihood it should be ready
for next fall.  Its inevitable,” continues Lang, referring
to the changeover to electronic registration. 
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Brave New World of  On-line School Registration
By Cathy Tyson

OIS Principal Michael Randall

Have trouble keeping weight off?

Weigh 2 Health
Can help you find &

keep 
the healthiest you

•Physician diagnosis & treatment    
•Medications &/or supplements
•Medical meal replacements
•Mindful eating coaching 
•Solutions for stress, mood, sleep
•Personable, customized, simple

Call now for a FREE consultation

(925) 658-2500
Nathalie Bera-Miller, MD, MPH
Bariatric & Preventive Medicine
953 Mountain View Drive,
Lafayette
www.weigh2healthmd.com

http://www.theolsenteam.com
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Your children are precious, aren’t they? And one of their most precious gifts is
their eyes. That’s why we encourage you to have your children’s eyes examined
first at nine months of age, again at three years, and regularly after that.

Who are we? We’re the University of California Eye Center in Berkeley, a key
part of UC’s top-rated School of Optometry. And we can offer you a great deal
of expertise with youngsters’ eyes.

In fact, here at UC we’ve developed ways to test kids’ eyes while they play, and to
diagnose and treat any vision problems even before they can read an eye chart.

We take most vision insurance plans, and accept all major
credit cards. So bring in the whole family for their eye exams.
(You’ll absolutely love our Eye Wear Center, with its incredible
selection of designer frames!) We’ll look for you!

http://www.caleyecare.com
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Lighting up your holiday spirit

Locally owned 
and operated

• Sales
• Service
• Design
• Installation
• Take Down

• Storage
• Quality Products
• Prompt Service
• Trained Professionals

From basic to spectacular, we can make any size home look fantastic. Whether it's roo!ine,
landscape, or tree lighting, we will work with you to come up with the perfect design.

Free Estimates 1-877-4-WE-HANG (1-877-493-4264)
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Saklan
Call Now to
Schedule a Tour

925-376-7900 
www.saklan.org

Are you sure you are getting the education you are seeking for your child?
It is not too late…

to choose a Superior Education for your Child this Fall!

Saklan Valley School y
can provide your child:

• Smaller Classes •

• Higher Expectations and Higher Accountability •
• A Safer and More Caring Community •

• More Science and Technology Learning •

• Greater Critical Thinking Instruction •

• Greater Foreign Language and Global Studies Education •

• Better Character and Leadership Education •

• More Field Trips, Travel, and Experiential Education •

Call or Visit our Website Today; Spaces Still Available!
Small Classes Make a Big Difference

Preschool through 8th Grade • Van Transportation and Extended Care Available • Independent • Accredited by WASC & CAIS •  Not-for-Profit

OPEN HOUSE
Sunday

November 112:00-4:00 pm

Consider choosing a Superior Education for your Child.




